
EXECUTIVE ORDER NO. 2 

March 26, 2020 

Pursuant to the authority under Section 810E, the first bullet, effective 

immediately, we ask that Auxiliaries, Districts, County Councils, and 

Departments, if possible and within the requirements of mandated Department 

Special Orders, make the attempt to elect officers. In the event that an Auxiliary, 

District, County Council, or Department chooses to hold a virtual meeting, a 

quorum is required. However, the requirement for the quorum to be onsite is 

waived. The virtual meeting may be held via phone-tele-conference or video 

conference or any combination thereof.  

Executive Order No. 2 shall remain in effect until the COVID-19 virus restrictions 

are lifted for your area. 

By order of Peggy Haake, National President 

Veterans of Foreign Wars of the United States Auxiliary 

Attest: Ann Panteleakos, National Secretary-Treasurer 
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